
April
Twenty-third

1920.

Prof. R.P.D. Graham, 
Chemistry Building..

Dear Prof. Graham:-

Dr. Adame desires me to send you the enclosed telegram from 
Professor Dale, about which he has 
communicated with Dr. Bancroft.

Dr. Adams requests that you will reply to Prof. Dale at once, 
seeing that he is in a hurry to know of 
your decision.

Yours very truly,

Secretary,


